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Dear UCI Dancers, 

Happy New Year! We’re looking forward to working with you all in 2021! 

It’s the 1st week of winter quarter, welcome back! Please remember to be smart and gradually get 

back into your technique classes, observe your surroundings, and be safe. With a successful fall 

quarter behind us, we have so much to look forward to in the new quarter. Please see details 

below for a new research study’s call for participants. 
 

 

WEEK 1 NEWS  

“Motor learning through reinforcement approach” Research Study 

           https://zotmail.uci.edu/RTE_uploads/16/SharpFlyer_2021.pdf 

Want to play a fun, interactive computer game, and receive a $25 Amazon gift card? Please see 
the flyer here for a study titled “Motor learning through reinforcement approach”. It is open to 
all Dance majors over the age of 18, all genders, and have access to a computer with windows. 
For additional information, please contact Merav Senesh (msenesh@uci.edu) or Dr. Kelli Sharp 
(ksharp@uci.edu). 

       

Thank you, 
Molly Lynch, Chair 
Dance Department 
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